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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
 

Our very best wishes this 2021 and We send you warm greetings from the United Arab 
Emirates National Commission for Education, Culture and Science. 
  
Thank you for your email and we apologies for the delayed. We are pleased to provide 
you with the comments below on the first draft of the UNESCO Recommendation on 
Open Science: 
  

• The report is well written, organized, and comprehensive. 
• We recommend to add in the permeable section the different UNESECO activities 

and programs that related to open Science. 
• We recommend to refer to the important of Open Science in supporting SDGs 

goals. 
• It is important for all members states to develop the policies and procedures 

associated with Open Science to protect different parties and IPs. 
  
We deeply appreciate your patience and understanding with this matter 

Thank you again, 
UAE National Commission for Education, Culture and Science 
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